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Joint Employer Rule Overturned
On December 5, 2023, NECA released updates on the NLRB’s new expansive joint employer rule that was set to 
be in effect on December 26, 2023. 

On March 8, 2024, U.S. District Judge J Campbell Barker of the East Texas District vacated the NLRB’s rule, 
which was previously stayed until March 11, 2024. The NLRB’s press release can be found here.

NECA’s Labor Relations department recommends disregarding the December 5, 2023, Labor Relations alert, and 
take note the bulletin it will be taken down from all NECA pages with the release of this bulletin.

This material is for informational purposes only. The material is general and is not intended to be legal advice. It should not be relied 
upon or used without consulting a lawyer to consider your specific circumstances, possible changes to applicable laws, applicable CBAs, 
prime contracts, subcontracts, rules and regulations, and other legal issues. Receipt of this material does not establish an attorney-client 
relationship.
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https://www.nlrb.gov/news-outreach/news-story/nlrbs-joint-employer-rule-vacated-by-us-district-judge

